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The Honorable Bud Estes, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Estes: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 456 by  

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 456 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, retail liquor stores are allowed to operate on Sundays from noon until 

8 p.m.  SB 456 would change the allowable retail liquor store hours on Sundays to 9 a.m. until 8 

p.m. 

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates SB 456 would have no fiscal effect on state revenues. 

According to the Department, the bill would require it to update publications; however, those costs 

are estimated to be negligible and could be absorbed within existing resources.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue 


